

WFC Code of Conduct

10 May 2021

Wimbledon Film Club applies the 'Cinema for All' Code of Conduct to both internal and external meetings and events.

The WFC aims to provide a space for fruitful dialogue, conducted with community spirit and respect, and a welcoming space for all. Whilst we encourage lively conversation and civil debate, please do not attack others, adopt a rude tone, or talk over other participants. Defamatory, abusive, profane, threatening and offensive language will not be tolerated.

If we see or are made aware of any harassment, inappropriate language, aggression or purposeful derailment of discussions/meetings, we will issue warnings and may even, in extreme situations, eject participants (without refund). If asked to stop inappropriate behaviour, participants will be expected to comply immediately. We reserve the right to refuse entry to anyone who does not comply with our code of conduct. The code applies both in person and online. All of the above applies in equal measure to WFC Trustees, both at WFC events and committee meetings.

If there are ever any aspects of our events that you feel are offensive or that make you uncomfortable, please inform us. If you'd like to discuss our policies or have any concerns about feeling comfortable at our events, please email info@wimbledonfilmclub.co.uk. All communication related to this policy will be dealt with in confidence.

The WFC Trustees